
Friends of Wheatfield 

Primary School 

Grotto Tickets 

ON SALE 

for the Christmas Fayre  
Friday 4th December  5—7.30pm

Tickets available in the  small hall 3.15pm 
Mon-Thurs 

week commencing:

16th November £3:00 per Child
Tickets can be purchased via the school office in an 

envelope enclosing £3:00 quoting name, age and class—
pre-school children are also very welcome and will need 

a ticket.


